Bylaws Report- March 5, 2018

The MCCPTA bylaws were approved at the January 23, 2018 delegate assembly meeting. The completed
template was mailed to MD PTA.

A clean version of the bylaws is in preparation. Once complete, | will send it to Sook to upload on the
website. Reminder- the messy, hand edited template is the official document. It is important to be very
careful when updating the electronic document. (For local PTAs, too)

Several PTAs contacted me over the past few months regarding bylaws questions and concerns. |
typically work with the cluster coordinators when | receive an inquiry. As a result of the questions, | am
preparing a Bylaws guidebook, with FAQs. Please let me know if you have specific topics you want me to
address.

Reminder- PTA boards must be aware of and follow the bylaws.

Kellie Reynolds

MCCPTA Bylaws Chair



